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Tuesday 8th October 2024 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival assembly on Wednesday 16th 
October. The service will be held at St Mary’s Church in Bulwell. It will begin at 
10am and last for around 25 minutes. The children in years 1-6 will be walking from 
school after morning register, then back to school afterwards in time for lunchtime. 
 
Our school choir will be performing, as well as leading the school in some harvest 
songs. We will also have some readers from our Key Stage 2 classes. Revd Andrew, 
who is welcoming us to the church, will share a harvest thought along with Mr Jones. 
 
Parents/carers and family are welcome to join us for the short assembly. Last year’s 
event proved quite popular, so seating may be limited. 
 
As this is a celebration assembly on an aspect of the Christian faith in a place of 
worship, we wish to be respectful of children/families of other faiths. As per our 
school policy, any parent/carer wishing for their child not to participate in the service 
must write a letter stating this and hand in to the office before Wednesday 16th 
October. If you have previously written to school to request your child doesn’t 
participate in such events, you do not need to write to us again. 
 
Children not participating in the service will remain in school. 
 
We look forward to seeing some of you there next Wednesday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Jones 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
RE Subject Lead 
 

Head Teacher: Miss Lorna Haskey 
 

School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 
Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com 
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